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RESUMPTION OF PRODUCTION AT THE  MANUFACTURING FACILITY 
IN TIANJIN, CHINA 

 

 
 

The Board of Directors of Sunright Limited (the “Company”) refers to the Company’s 

announcement made on 17 January 2022 and wishes to update that KESM 

Industries (Tianjin) Co., Ltd has resumed production on 21 January 2022.  Due to the 

restriction of movement in Tianjin, China, the level of its production would depend on 

the rate of production loadings and the return of workforce in compliance with the 

local COVID-19 protocols. 

 

The Board will continue to monitor the situation and make the appropriate 

announcement as and when there are material developments. 

 

Shareholders and investors are reminded to exercise caution when dealing or 

trading in the securities of the Company and should consult their stockholders, bank 

managers, solicitors, accountants or other professional advisers if they are in doubt 

about the actions that they should take. 

 

By Order of the Board 

 

Adeline Lim Kim Swan 

Company Secretary 

24 January 2022 
 
 
 

 


